
Carol M. Dreher 
 

To:  Montgomery County Council:  

 

I oppose any changes that would allow motels in the Agriculture Reserve! With the amount of 

new development in the surrounding area, traffic in the reserve has increased. Motels would be 

detrimental to the overall environment, add more traffic, and in general, diminish the beauty of 

our treasured land.  

Sincerely, 

 

Carol Dreher  


